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v A\ PRESIDEN

Hon Barry House MLC
President

Legislative Council
Parliament House
Harvest Terrace

Perth WA 6000

Dear Mr President

RESPONSE TO COMMITTEE REPORT

I wish to advise the House of the Government's response to Report 45 of the Joint

Standing Committee on Delegated Legislation Committee, Shire of Kellerberrin Dogs

Local Law 2011.

The Report contained one recommendation:
“The Committee recommends that the Executive Council advise the
Governor to invoke section 3.17 of the Local Govermnment Act 1995 to
repeal the Shire of Kellerberrin Dogs Local Law.”

The Government agreed with the Committee’s recommendation.

At its meeting on 3 April 2012, the Executive Council approved a submission to repeal
the Shire of Kellerberrin Dogs Local Law.

Yours sincerely

Colin Barnett MLA
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